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UP SURVEY  

Dear Intern, 

SAPC e-Note: PRE-REGISTRATION EXAMINATION WORKSHOP FOLLOW-UP SURVEY 

 
Thank you for completing the pre-registration examination workshop survey that you received after 
the workshops conducted on 7 and 9 May 2024. The SAPC would like your assistance in answering a 
few follow-up questions. 
  
Please click on the following link: https://forms.office.com/r/87ipZ73irG  to respond to the questions. 
  
Please feel free to contact the SAPC at Pre-regexamworkshops@sapc.za.org  should you require 
any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Vincent Tlala 
Registrar/CEO  
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